
AAUP ASSEMBLY OF STATE CONFERENCES  
CONFERENCE DEVELOPMENT GRANT  

APPLICATION  
  

Conference Development Grants are intended to provide funds for individual projects that support 
campaigns in which the Association is engaged or further strategic goals of the Association. These grants 
are funded through the Conference Support and Development Fund set aside for conference funding. 
The grants from these funds are intended to support one-time and/or significant projects that a 
conference chooses to undertake. These funds are for special projects: it is not expected that every 
conference will apply for a grant every year. Conferences are only eligible to receive one grant per 
calendar year. For more information, please visit: http://www.aaup.org/about/elected-
leaders/assembly-state-conferences/funding-state-conferences  
 
Please consult the chair of the Assembly of State Conferences for information regarding current AAUP 
campaigns and strategic goals. 
 
1. Name of State:  
  
2. Number of AAUP members (supplied by national AAUP):  
 
3. Please attach 1-2 page application that outlines a specific project that furthers an ongoing campaign 
or strategic goal of the AAUP and include a detailed budget. Information on current campaigns and goals 
will be distributed to conference leaders. Please direct any questions to the chair of the ASC. 
 
4. Please attach summary of results of most recent funded Conference Development Grant (if 
applicable). 
 
5. Please include the address, where, if funded, the grant should be sent.  
  

There are two application deadlines annually: April 1 and October 15  
  
By Mail:  
 
 AAUP  
 Attn: Alexis Pearlstein 
 Department of Organizing and Services  
 1133 Nineteenth Street, NW, Suite 200  
 Washington, DC 20036-3655  
  
Or Email:  
Alexis Pearlstein- apearlstein@aaup.org  
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